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During the March 2023 meeting, the Council decided against tasking the HMSMT with evaluating 
the drift gillnet fishery’s performance on finfish metrics when considering workload and 
implications of the Driftnet Act. When doing so, the Council discussed availability of other tools 
by which the Council could continue to monitor the fishery’s performance on finfish bycatch. One 
such mechanism in discussion included observer summary reports for the fishery. As discussed in 
June 2021 Agenda Item  F.4.a, Supplemental NMFS Report 1, NMFS worked with Pacific States 
Marine Fisheries Commission to transition reporting of these summaries to the Apex Platform. 
These reports allow users to view the summary data by calendar year or by season, and are 
available on PacFIN’s Apex Reports Dashboard. 

https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2021/06/f-4-a-supplemental-nmfs-report-1.pdf/
https://reports.psmfc.org/pacfin/f?p=501:1542:0:INITIAL

